
SEHS SLT Minutes  
10.1.2024  

  
The meeting commenced at 8:15am in room 111. 
  
Copies of the September meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  
  
Old Business   
SLT representatives shared their departmental votes for adding bells to indicate the end of 1st and 
2nd lunch with the majority of the school voting to add the bells. The bells will begin October 2. 
 
SLT representatives shared their departmental votes for splitting coverage, and this was approved. 
This will start Monday, October 7 with Mr. Scott splitting the coverage using the batting order as of 
October 7. SLT will reevaluate this at the November meeting.  
 
New Business   
SLT needs to elect a new secretary. With no one volunteering, this was tabled until November.  
 
The National Honor Society will need new advisors for the 2025-26 school year. Ideally, these new 
advisors would work alongside Mrs. Mitcham this year. SLT will discuss this again at the 
November meeting.  
 
The Math Department raised concerns over the length of the morning announcements. Moving 
forward, announcements will need start and end dates.  
 
CTE asked about increasing locker use in the school. SLT agreed that this needed to continue to 
be at students’ request.  
 
CTE has been getting student requests to print work for other teachers. This is becoming a 
problem, so SLT agreed that if a teacher required printed work, they needed to offer their own 
process for students to print the work. SLT wanted teachers to be reminded that submissions in 
Canvas can be downloaded all at once for quick printing.   
 
CTE also raised concerns about the increased number of tasks that 3rd block teachers have been 
asked to do such as device distribution, homecoming voting, etc. Ultimately, Scott asked teachers 
to reflect on the amount of instructional time being used on instruction rather than being lost to 
schoolwide needs. Additionally, 3rd block is used as it is the block with the most students on 
campus.  
 
A concern was raised about students who drop their 4th block not leaving campus. When teachers 
are aware of students who are not leaving or do not have transportation, please communicate that 
with an administrator.  
 
Questyn Hinton proposed a new club around knitting and quilting. While SLT did not have time 
to discuss this further, Shearin conducted a virtual vote and the club was approved. 
 



Parent and Student Questions / Announcements  
None 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:04am.  
  
The next meeting is November 12 at 8:15am in room 111.   


